
Draft email to distribute the BRAIN PEDP feedback survey

Subject: Please fill out the BRAIN PEDP reviewer survey!

Dear XXX,

Thank you participating in the NIH peer review process for a funding opportunity from the Brain 

Research through Advancing Innovative Neurotechnologies® (BRAIN) Initiative that requires a Plan for 

Enhancing Diverse Perspectives (PEDP). NINDS is conducting a survey of reviewers to assess the clarity of

this new requirement and to obtain feedback relevant to program improvement.

Your participation in this survey is voluntary. Please note that your responses will not be identified with 

you personally or with your organization; survey results will be reported only in aggregate or 

deidentified form. NINDS does not plan to publish results of this survey but will use the responses 

received to inform future program improvements. 

If you have questions about the survey, or if you have any technical difficulty accessing or responding to 

the survey, please contact Dr. Ryan Richardson (ryan.richardson@nih.gov).

Thank you in advance for your participation.
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